
Sheuchan Nursery Newsletter                      May 2023  

Nursery to Primary 1 Transition 

Transition sessions for the children moving into primary 1 are continuing to be very successful.  

These will continue again week commencing the 22nd of May.  Please feel free to chat with your 

child’s keyworker who will be happy to share how they have coped with this transition so far. 

Grand Prix   

Thank you to all the parent’s who came along to watch our Nursery Grand Prix we hope you 

enjoyed it as much as the children did.  Thank you to all the sponsors raised so far, if anyone 

has any more sponsors, please hand them in by Friday the 19th.  We will let you know how much 

has been raised next week. 

Community Walks 

As you may have noticed through or Blog posts and our Big Books we have been taking small 

groups out and about in the community over the last few weeks.  We will continue to do so over 

the next few weeks of term to ensure all children have an opportunity to participate in these 

great learning experiences. 

Sheuchan Fete 

The annual School Fete will be on this Friday the 19th of May between 6pm and 8pm. There will 

be a wide range of stalls and a BBQ for the whole School and Nursery Community to enjoy.  

Please see the School App for further information and link to a form to complete if you are able 

to help out in any way. 

Nursery Summer Trip       

This year the Nursery will be going by bus to Castle Kennedy Gardens for a Teddy Bears Picnic 

amongst other activities on the following dates: 

Rainbow Room:  Tuesday 30th May 2023 

Sunshine Room:  Thursday 1st of June 2023 

The children will visit the Gardens during the Nursery Day.  Any child who does not attend all 

day or on these particular days will be invited to join. Please speak to a member of the team who 

will advise pick up and drop off times if out with your child’s normal sessions.   Full waterproof 

suits will be provided by Nursery should we end up with a wet day. 

 

Nursery Sports     

We will now be having Nursery Sports Day on Thursday 25th of May at 1.30pm weather 

permitting.  Please not this is a change of date, apologies for any inconvenience caused.  Parents 



are invited to join us to watch in the main school playing field.  Any child who does not normally 

attend on a Thursday is invited to come and join us for Sports Day.  Please speak to Miss 

Douglas for drop off and pick up arrangements. 

Nursey Contact 

Just a quick reminder, if you wish to speak to your Keyworker or Miss Douglas please let us know 

whilst dropping off or collecting your child. We will be happy to arrange a suitable time for a 

chat. 

 

The Nursery Team 

       


